
 Report to Spring District 19-D Cabinet, 
On-line Meeting
Global Action Team – GLT-D Coordinator
April 10, 2021, Lion PDG Bob Ayotte 

The Global Action Team has now essentially completed its task in assisting 1VDG Joyce in preparation of goals for next Lions year. That was the easy job, the difficult task at hand will be to track these goals and assist it their coming to fruition. This effort required good leadership from Lions DG Joe, 1VDG Joyce and 2VDG Debbie and including IPDG Debbie guiding the GAT and Zone Chairs.

I commend most of the Zones in this District for being able to choose a Zone Chair for next year. Zone Chairs are essential at being able to deliver on those goals prepared by this year’s Global Action Team in conjunction with this year’s Zone Chairs. 

Our next major task is to complete Club elections, which are to be reported to LCI and MD19 by April 15th of this year. We need change of leadership, not just the same old, same old. To accomplish this more effectively, many of our newer and perhaps younger members need to be challenged to take on these positions. More than one Club has ceased to exist for the lack of Club Officers. Please don’t let your Club be one of those victims. None of our Clubs are immune to this, including my own.
